
From: Karl Rein-Weston  
Date: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 at 9:09 AM 
Subject: Museum of Flight celebrates the 30th anniversary of the first 777 on May 12, 
2025, from 11:00AM to 1:00PM 
	 
Dear Retiree, Guest, Student, 
Can you believe it has been almost 30 years since 777 Cert, ETOPS approval, initial 
delivery, and initial revenue flight? 

 
Many team members had a great time in Tucson in 2019 with approximately 150 original 
777 program “alumni” and current Boeing employees celebrating the retirement of 
WA001 to the Pima Air and Space Museum.  But there were many who were unable to 
travel to participate in reviving acquaintances and reliving old memories. 
  
So the Museum of Flight is pleased to celebrate the 30th anniversary of the first 777 and 
is honored to recognize the achievements of those involved in the design and 
manufacture of this special plane.  Those interested will get together in Seattle on May 
12, 2025 to greet old friends, share memories, etc., from 11:00am to 1:00pm in the View 
Lounge at the Museum, which will be set up with round tables and chairs.  There will be 
no program, just an opportunity for informal get together and share stories with others 
who had similar experiences. 
  
Since the Museum is waiving museum admission fees and room rental fees for this 
celebration, please consider, if you are willing and able, to show gratitude by 
contributing to support of the Museum.  You may make donations at Donate | The 
Museum of Flight or by mailing a check to The Museum of Flight, 9404 East Marginal 
Way South; Seattle, WA 98108-4097 

https://www.museumofflight.org/support/make-a-gift
https://www.museumofflight.org/support/make-a-gift


  
Please let Ron Robinson know if you plan to attend by sending him an email and 
indicate either: 

• Yes - with number of participants 
• Maybe - with potential number of participants, or  
• No 

In addition, photos may be taken/shared after the event with anyone interested. 
Also, please pass this on to others you believe may be interested in attending. 
  
Regards, 
Dave Anderson 
John Moore 
Karl Rein-Weston 


